Failure at the Final Attempt 
The Academic Development and Student Services Committee at its meeting on 12 December 2005 agreed that where a student failed at the final attempt and was required to withdraw from a programme of study, such a student would not be eligible to apply for re-admission, in the next academic year, to the same programme, or to that programme offered in a different mode (full-time to part-time and vice versa), or to register as an occasional student to retake the failed module(s).  Transfer on educational grounds to the programme offered in different mode would also not be permitted. 
University Admissions Policy (approved by Senate June 2013)
5.8     Readmission to the University
5.8.1  Examination Procedures
In instances where a student failed at the final attempt and was required to withdraw from a programme of study, he/she would not be eligible to apply for readmission in the next academic year, to the same programme, or to that programme offered in a different mode (full-time to part-time and vice versa), or to register as an occasional student to retake the failed module(s). Transfer on educational grounds to the programme offered in different mode would also not be permitted.  This policy also applies where a student is exited with a lower award due to failure at the final attempt.  Further details are available at: details are available at: http://www.ulster.ac.uk/academicservices/staff/examprocs.html
